THE BRITISH MOTOR CORPORATION (AUSTRALIA) PTY. LIMITED

52-112 JOYNTON AVENUE, ZETLAND NEW SOUTH WALES



TELEPHONE: 663-0321

CABLES: "BRITCORP," SYDNEY

TELEX: 20222

YOUR REF.

OUR REF

IM: COB

31st March, 1967.

Mr. R. Trevaire, Camberwell High School, Prospect Hill Road, CANTERBURY. VIC.

Dear Dick,

On behalf of the British Motor Corporation officials and members of the B.M.C. National Youth Orchestra who participated in the recent Moomba Festival, I particularly wish to convey our sincere appreciations for your wonderful assistance.

I am quite certain that the success of the Orchestra's Melbourne appearance was in a great measure due to the efforts of yourself and the Camberwell High School Choir who took part in the concert.

Our many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Milbank,
Advertising & Sales
Promotion Manager.